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DOC18/893370-3 
MP 06_0050 MOD 2 

Susan Fox 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Susan.Fox@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Susan 

Request for Agency Comments – Regain Spent Potlining Processing Facility  
(MO 06_0050) MOD 2 

I refer to your email dated 20 November 2018 seeking agency comment on Modification 2 of the Regain 
Spent Potlining Processing Facility (MP06_0050). 

OEH has reviewed the modification in relation to biodiversity, Aboriginal cultural heritage, and flooding 
issues. OEH has no concerns with the proposed modification. If you require any further information 
regarding this matter, please contact Steven Cox, Senior Team Leader Planning, on 4927 3140, or on 
rog.hcc@environment.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

SHARON MOLLOY 
Director Hunter Central Coast Branch 
Regional Operations Division 
 

Contact officer: STEVEN COX 
02 4927 3140 
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